
June 3, 2015 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #150255 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

 WEST STATE STREET FROM NORTH 15
TH

 STREET TO A 

 POINT 40 FEET EAST 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

This is in response to a request from a local resident to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found southbound motorists on North 

15
th

 Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling westbound on West State Street when vehicles 

park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing this 

restriction to increase cross traffic visibility at the intersection. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



June 3, 2015 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 6
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #150255 

 REMOVE NO PARKING RESTRICTIONS ON THE 

 EAST SIDE OF NORTH HOLTON STREET BETWEEN 

 EAST CAPITOL DRIVE AND EAST HOPE AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

A review of the above captioned parking restriction on North Holton Street between East Capitol 

Drive and East Hope Avenue, has found that additional parking could be restored in this area and still 

allow traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restriction. The necessary legislation will 

be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above 

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



June 3, 2015 
 
Honorable Nik Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 
SUBJECT: 3

rd
 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #150255 

 INSTALL TWO-HOUR METER PARKING 8AM TO 9PM MONDAY-SATURDAY 

 ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH MARYLAND AVENUE FROM EAST 

 HARTFORD AVENUE TO EAST NEWPORT AVENUE, AT THE RATE OF  

 ONE DOLLAR PER HOUR ($1.00/HR). 
 
 INSTALL NO PARKING ANYTIME ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH 

 MARYLAND AVENUE FROM EAST KENWOOD BOULEVARD TO 

 EAST HARTFORD AVENUE 
 
 REMOVE TWO-HOUR METER PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH 

 MARYLAND AVENUE FROM EAST KENWOOD BOULEVARD TO EAST 

 HARTFORD AVENUE 
 
 REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH MARYLAND 

 AVENUE FROM EAST HARTFORD AVENUE TO EAST NEWPORT AVENUE 
 
Dear Alderman Kovac: 
 
In conjunction with the upcoming paving project on North Maryland Avenue within the UWM 

campus, and the installation of bike lanes with this project, the above-captioned parking restrictions 

are necessary to maintain traffic flow, and retain turnover parking for the area. These changes have 

the support of UWM, therefore we recommend the above changes in the parking restrictions on 

North Maryland Avenue. 
 
If you have no objection to the above, we will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public 

Safety Committee so that you may support it to final passage. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 
 
RWB:clm 
 
c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


